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Transcript 



						April 14th 1939



P.D. Carey, Esq.,
[redacted] 

A Chara,

	Enclosed fined a report of the Conference of Delegates of
the Anti-Partition of Ireland League from Glasgow, Manchester,
Liverpool and London held in London on Sunday, March 26th 1939.
A similar report is being sent to the Manchester and Liverpool
branches, and I think that you will find that it covers every
matter discussed at the Conference.  I am preparing a fuller
report for the Conference proposed to be held on April 23rd
next, but I am anxious that you should look over the enclosed
and see if I have omitted or misinterpreted any decisions.

	As you can see from this report I was asked to define
the limits of the zones of organisation in Great Britain
allotted to each of the four centres.  There is no necessity for
me to define the limits of your zone, as it was agreed that
Glasgow should take all Scotland.


	The Hon. Secretary of the Provisional National Executive,
Mr. Hickey, will be writing to you in the course of the next few
days to submit a draft of the Agenda for the forthcoming Conference
on the 23rd inst. for your consideration and will also submit
a draft of the terms of membership of the League in accordance
with paragraph six, page three of the enclosed.

	I hope things are going well with you in Glasgow.
All our energies here are being devoted to founding more
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branches and raising finance.  I hope I shall have the
pleasure of seeing you on the 23rd.





				Is mise le meas,







				Organising Secretary of the
				Anti-Partition of Ireland League.


 





